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From: Brandon Hartley <Brandon@precisionpaintingservice.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 11:35 AM
To: HBL Exhibits
Cc: SWF Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 3031

Hello, 
 
This bill will add yet another detrimental barrier for small business! This bill is ridiculous. Our society is already lazy 
enough and extremely government dependent. Many people want a handout and its getting worse all the time. I already 
deal with employees who say " I can only work a few hours a week because otherwise it will affect my benefits," or "I 
make as much on unemployment so why would I work?'. This is the mentality of not all, but many people out in the 
work force. Adding more freebies and self entitlement will lead the to destruction of this great country. The abuse this 
program will lead to makes me sick. I vote NO on House Bill 3031 and I hope you will too. 
 
 
Brandon Hartley 
Klamath Falls, OR 97601 
541-880-6865 


